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The John Fisher School Sixth Form Results 2024 

We are delighted to share news of our 2024 Sixth Form 
results, and to pay tribute to our Sixth Form leavers, many 
of whom have excelled.  Among several outstanding 
performances, we would like to mention Rodrigo who 
secured A*A*A*A* in Mathematics, Further Mathematics, 
Chemistry and Physics. Rodrigo, who will take up a place 
at Cambridge to study Natural Sciences, was one of ten 
students who all achieved at least three grades at A/A*. 
Taking account of all qualifications, twenty-five students 
were awarded the equivalent UCAS points of grade A in 
three subjects. University destinations include the 
Universities of Bath, Bristol, Cambridge, Durham, Imperial, 
KCL, QMUL, Southampton, Sussex, Warwick and York. 

Headteacher Robert Teague said “I am proud of our students. These 
results are testament to the hard work of our students and staff, and 
the unstinting support of parents and carers.  Our sixth form leavers 
will be greatly missed. Not only have they shone academically but 
many of them have distinguished themselves in other aspects of 
school life, including music and sport.  Above all, we are proud of the 
young men they have become and, as well as offering our warmest 
congratulations, we wish them every success in the next stage of their 
lives.   

“Special thanks also to our dedicated 
staff who have provided outstanding 
support and guidance to our students 

throughout their school journey. While today is very much a day of 
celebration for our students, we are pleased to note the significant 
improvement in our A Level results and we are looking forward to 
further progress over the next couple of years.” 

Director of Sixth Form, Danny Jackson said “Congratulations to all of 
our students and the excellent results that they have achieved. I am 
proud of each and every one of them, knowing how hard they have 
worked towards their personal goals.  I am delighted to see John 
Fisher's percentage of top A-level grades almost double since last year, 
as this is nothing less than our hard-working students deserve. I wish each and everyone of them the 
very best for the promising futures that lay ahead of them.” 


